
Detectives seek info on camper stolen in Awendaw
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Tuesday, Jan. 3, 2023

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County Sheriff’s Office detectives are attempting to
locate a travel trailer stolen from the Awendaw area during the holidays.

The 31-foot 2008 Tundra 31BHDSL was taken from 8522 Doar Road between 1 p.m. Dec. 22
and 12 p.m. Dec. 26. It was parked in front of the home and was not secure at the time. Its
South Carolina tag number is 23116KT.

The camper is valued at about $12,000.

If anyone has information, contact Detective Mike Thompson at 843-554-2471 or
methompson@charlestoncounty.org. After hours, call CCSO at 843-202-1700.

The incident report is available upon request to pio@charlestoncounty.org.

Side view of the stolen travel trailer.
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Front view of the stolen travel trailer.
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